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This week’s news... 

Our Halloween Spooktacular 

The cost of the disco for Nursery – Y2 children is £3.00 and includes a chip cone, sweets, 

drink and glow surprise. The cost of the disco for Y3 – Y6 is £2.00 and children get a chip 

cone and they can bring extra money to buy sweets and glow toys. Disco tickets can be       

purchased from the office as of Tuesday 11th October. 



Page 2 Newsletter 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Attendance for week commencing: 3.10.22 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5W Year 6 Year 5C 

93.8% 98.4% 92.3% 85.7% 95.8% 96.4% 100% 94.6% 96% 

Punctuality for week commencing: 3.10.22 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5W Year 6 Year 5C 

6 lates =  

83 minutes 

3 lates = 

32 mins 

3 lates =  

93 mins 

4 lates =  

54 mins 

4 lates = 

78 mins 

6 lates =  

71 mins 

5 lates =  

41 mins 

2 lates =  

15 mins 

4 lates =  

23 mins 

Autumn Progress Meetings 

All parents and carers have 

received an email invite to 

book their progress meeting 

appointment on Parent 

Booking. 

 

Appointments go live at 

00:00 on Monday 10th      

October. 

Whole school attendance this week was 94.7% which is an improving picture so thank you for          

ensuring your child/ren get to school so they do not miss out. Holidays will occur warnings and £120 

fine per parent per child should unauthorised holidays continue following a warning.. 490 minutes of 

missed learning this week due to poor punctuality. 30 children were late this week, several  on more 

than one occasion. 14 unauthorised lates in the space of 10 weeks will result in a fixed penalty no-

tice. Please be on time. If your child has repeatedly been late, expect a home visit from the Local  Au-

thority Attendance Team.  

If your child is missing school, they are missing out on learning, enrichment experiences and time with 

their friends which all will have a negative impact upon their wellbeing. 

No Mobile Phones on Site 

Use of mobile phones are not permitted anywhere on our premises, for any reason. 

Please make sure mobiles are put away before entering and leaving our gates      

otherwise a member of staff will have to ask you to leave the premises. 
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World Mental Health Day 

As part of our support for World Mental Health day, we will be   

signposting parents and carers to support and services you can 

access for yourselves and your children throughout the week.  

 

Please keep an eye on socials and Class Charts for further details.  

 

Should you have ideas on how we can support children’s wellbeing 

or if you need further help with your own, please do not hesitate to 

email us at wellbeing@robyparkprimary.co.uk 

Uniform Expectations—Reminder 

A polite reminder that your child should be prepared for school and in the correct uniform   

every day. If children are sent in to school with the wrong uniform, PE kit or footwear, parents 

will be called and asked to bring the correct items in immediately. 

Wear Wellies for Winston’s Wish 

Y6 Taster Day at LDA 

Congratulations to our Y6 children who received multiple ‘Praise Postcards’ for their              

exemplary behaviour when visiting Lord Derby Academy. They were specifically picked up for 

their wonderful manners towards the Y9 helpers on their induction day, Well done for           

representing us so well and making us so proud! 

On Friday 21st October, children 

can come to school in their     wel-

lies, in aid of Winston’s Wish! We 

will be collecting £2            dona-

tions for this worthy cause as well 

as collecting money for soak the 

teacher!  

For 30 years Winston’s Wish has 

led the way in providing expert 

care and advice, helping         chil-

dren and young people to come to 

terms with the death of a parent 

or sibling. Unlike adults, who stay 

with their grief, children often 

jump in and out of their grief. We 

describe this journey as ‘puddle    

jumping’.  

By making a splash to raise some 

cash you will help to give hope to 

grieving children and for that we 

can’t say thank you enough!  
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If your contact details change at any time, please inform the office.  

It is important we can contact you in case of emergencies. We must have TWO 

emergency contacts per pupil. 

Dates for your diary 




